
A LETTER OF SUPPORT

for
Durand Gerald Joseph and Hurtley-Durand Sharon

28 February, 2021

To whom it may concern:

On behalf of 19 teachers and 120 students from the cities of Goryachiy Klyuch and Anapa in 
the Krasnodar Region, I, Alexander Semernya, am writing this Letter of Support to the Russian 
Embassy in the United States.  We request assistance in issuing three-year Work Visas to 
Durand Gerald Joseph and Hurtley-Durand Sharon.

We have been having a fruitful cooperation with these individuals since their visit to Russia in 
December 2018, where they volunteered to run our first seminar and workshop in Goryachiy 
Klyuch.  This seminar and workshop was organized by the Pyramid Club.  The topic was 
business and entrepreneurship, with emphasis on new tendencies in socially oriented family 
business.  We plan to continue cooperation with Mr. and Mrs. Durand in teaching rural and 
urban schoolchildren useful skills in the fields of computer technology and 3D modeling. There 
is a great need of such courses in the rural districts of the Krasnodar Region.

The Pyramid Club, established and owned by Nadezda Stepanova, is a division of her Private 
Enterprise.  I have been a member of the Club since 1999, wherein I manage Summer 
Programs for teenagers and organize useful leisure activities.  The Club has accumulated a lot 
of experience in participating in International Community Projects.

Here is a link where you can access materials about the main Community Projects and 
Director of the Pyramid Club:  https://pyramidhope.ru/

We appreciate any help you can provide. 

With respect, 

Aleksander Semernya 
My contact information:  Tel and WhatsApp: +79131554575
Languages:  Russian, Fluent in English 


